

BOROUGH OF POINT PLEASANT

OCEAN COUNTY, NEW JERSEY

March 25, 2020

RE: Spring 2020 Recreation Programs

Dear Point Pleasant Borough Residents,

Due to the timing of our Spring 2020 Recreation Programs and the necessity of smart social distancing and hygiene practices to help flatten the curve and halt the spread of the Novel Coronavirus, COVID-19, the difficult decision has been made to cancel all programs in the Spring 2020 catalogue.

Online registration has been disabled for all Spring 2020 programs. For those that have already registered and paid, refunds will be processed over the next few weeks.

On behalf of Mayor Sabosik and the Borough Council, I cannot thank our residents enough for your patience and understanding during this unique time.

Make no mistake about it, we live in an amazing community and we look forward to you all taking part in our Summer 2020 Recreation Programs!

Yours truly,

Frank Pannucci Jr., MPA, QPA Borough Administrator